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TO: Board Members 

FROM: David Meadows 

DATE: July 19, 2011 

RE: Recommended Policy Changes:  TPSD Policy GBAC – Criminal Background 

Check, TPSD Policy Regulation GBAC-R – Criminal Background Check – R; 

and TPSD Policy Exhibit GBAC-E – Authorization for Criminal Background 

Checks 

Attached are draft documents for each of the listed policy changes previously presented 

by Ms. Diana Ezell.  I am recommending that the Board consider approving the listed 

policy changes as follows: 

 

Policy GBAC – Criminal Background Check 

Policy Regulation – GBAC-R – Criminal Background Check-R 

Policy Exhibit – GBAC-E – Authorization for Criminal Background Checks-E 

 

Also attached for information is Ms. Ezell’s original memorandum that was proved at the 

June 28, 2011, regular meeting of the Board of Trustees. 

 

 

cc: Ms. Diana Ezell 

 Dr. Fred Hill 


